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Senator Ellis:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  This
draft is based on 2011 Senate Bill 446, but does not contain the provisions related to
having an entity’s governing body approve proposed disbursements or obligations.

Joseph T. Kreye
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−2263
E−mail:  joseph.kreye@legis.wisconsin.gov


